
WOW! What a week! 

The children have really excelled themselves and the performances of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 

were superb. Thank you to everyone for coming along to support the children they really reacted 

to having an audience present and it was lovely to hear people laughing at the jokes. 

 

End of Year Reports and SAT results 

 

The end of year reports have been sent home today. They contain a range of information from the 

attainment and effort report for all subjects to an attendance report and finally the much anticipated 

SAT results. We hope you will be pleased with the scores achieved by your children. We are pleased with 

the results and it is a true reflection of how hard they have all worked this year and the tremendous 

progress they have made as individuals and as a class. 

 

Leavers’ hoodies 

 

The children are allowed to wear their leavers’ hoodies to school all next week. They are still required to 

wear the normal school uniform skirt, trousers or shorts and the appropriate school shoes. They will be 

encouraged to remove the hoodies if we are blessed with warm weather to prevent them overheating.  

 

Leavers’ Assembly and Cream Tea invitations 

 

Invitations for our Leavers’ Assembly and Cream Tea were sent home on Thursday this week. Thank you to 

everyone who has already responded with the numbers of guests attending. We are planning on making final 

arrangements for the catering over the weekend so your prompt response has been welcomed. Final 

numbers will be gathered on Monday so if you would like to attend please let us know if you are taking up 

the offer of four places for the assembly and cream tea. 

 

Books 

 

The books for Year 6 will not be sent home next week. We require evidence of a full academic year to be 

available for scrutiny. The books will become available in July 2018. We hope you understand the need for 

this and we would welcome any requests to have the books from Year 6 in July next year. 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

The children traditionally have a white shirt which they allow staff and children to sign. Please make sure 

the children have a pen to use for this. The shirt to be signed MUST NOT be worn (for safeguarding 

reasons) so should simply be brought into school on Friday and passed around friends to add their farewell 

wishes to. They will be required to be dressed smartly in school uniform for the Leavers’ Assembly. 

 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend and are ready for another busy week next week. Hope the 

weather stays good for the family campout.  

 

 

 

The Year 6 Teaching Team 

 

 


